
Point Recycling and Refuse 
P.M.B. 1542, 145 Tyee Drive, Point Roberts, WA 98281 

Business Phone: (360) 945-1516 
 
 

April 15, 2006 
 
Point Recycling and Refuse Company has filed a proposal to increase rates in order to cover 
increased disposal costs.  Since the Utilities Commission sets rates to cover the cost of providing 
service, this is considered a Pass-Through Rate Increase. 
   
We are asking for these rates to be effective on May 15th, 2006. 
 
 
 
Permanent Residential 
Service 

Current Rates 
w/o recycling 

Proposed Rate 
w/o recycling 

Current Rates 
with recycling 

Proposed Rate  
with recycling 

Monthly 32-gallon can 6.00 6.26 11.21 11.47 
Every-other-week 32-gallon 
can 

10.00 10.57 15.21 15.78 

Weekly 32-gallon can 18.50 19.63 23.71 24.84 
Extra 32-gallon can 4.25 4.51   
Overweight 32-gallon can 4.25 4.51   
Oversized cans 4.25 4.51   
     
Monthly 20-gallon can 3.35 3.56 8.56 8.77 
Every-other-week 20-gallon 
can 

5.00 5.45 10.21 10.66 

Weekly 20-gallon can 9.25 10.15 14.46 15.36 
Extra 20-gallon can 3.35 3.56   
Overweight 20-gallon can 3.35 3.56   
     
Infrequent Service     
Pre-paid 32-gallon tags 5.75  6.01  
Pre-paid 20-gallon tags 3.35  3.56  
Billed 32-gallon cans 6.50  6.76  
Billed 20-gallon cans 4.10  4.31  
 

The Commission has the authority to set the final rates that may vary from our request, either 
higher or lower depending on the results of the Commission’s investigation.  If you would like to 
comment on this proposal it is important for you to do so now.  Comments may be submitted in 
writing or presented at the Commission’s open public meeting.  If you have questions, or you 

would like to be added to the mailing list for this case, you may contact the Washington Utilities 
and Transportation Commission at PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250; 1-800-562-6150; 

comments@wutc.wa.gov; or fax 360-664-3604.  Please refer to Docket #TG-050387 
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